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MCK congratulates Neil McComber on 
new position at Tewatohnhi’saktha 

  
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to 
congratulate Neil McComber, who has accepted the 
Executive Director position at Tewatohnhi’saktha. He will 
depart from his current MCK position in November 2020.  
  
McComber has served as the Director of Public Relations 
since 2005. Previously, he worked as a Communications 
Officer and has held several positions within the MCK since 
1997. McComber has been integral in ensuring staff and the 
community are informed and engaged within the 
organization's operations and projects. 
  
McComber is known for his innovative approach when 
delivering both political and operational information to the 
community. He has been successful in leading a team that 
has ensured that people receive the information that is 
important to them, while helping build the credibility of the 
organization. The MCK extends its gratitude to Neil for his 
service to the MCK, its employees and the community.  
  
Plans to fill his position are forthcoming. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
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Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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